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Superintendent of Police, Cyber Security Division, Cyber Security and Technology Crime 

Bureau of the Hong Kong Police Force 

 

Mr. Baron Chan commenced his tenure with the Hong Kong Police Force as an Inspector in 

2006 and promoted to the rank of Superintendent in 2019. Since 2023, Mr. Chan has been 

serving as the head of Cyber Security Division within the Cyber Security and Technology 

Crime Bureau. His duties encompass managing responses to cyber security incidents, 

leading initiatives in public education on digital literacy, directing research and legislative 

development in cyber security and safeguarding the integrity of critical infrastructures. 

 

 


